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2015 Ron Pollard Undergraduate Scholarship Award

Recipient: Samantha Sterndale

Purpose:
•	 The Ron Pollard Undergraduate Scholarship Award was established in memory 

and honour of the late Ron Pollard, NSW producer and former president of 
the Pork Council of Australia.

Take home messages:
•	 The Award is available to high calibre undergraduates to assist with their study 

and aims to encourage their career in the Australian pork industry. Recipients 
of APL’s Undergraduate Industry Scholarships are automatically considered for 
the Award.

•	 The 2015 recipient, Samantha Sterndale is a student of Murdoch University. 
Her placement was with the Pork Research Group at the Department of 
Agriculture and Food WA (DAFWA) where she had the opportunity to 
experience both pig production and research.

•	 Samantha has recently begun her Masters study into the ‘Development 
of Nutritional Strategies to Improve Performance of Pigs through Down-
Regulation of Stress Responses’. 

Additional information: 
•	 To apply for an undergraduate scholarship please visit www.pignet.com.au or 

contact Ashley Norval at ashley.norval@australianpork.com.au or on 02 6270 
8823.
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